
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

FROM: Amanda Siegfried, Senior Director of Communications and
Engagement/FOIA Officer

SUBJECT: Request for Records Under Freedom of Information Act

DATE: Jan. 30, 2024

FOIA Requests and Responses

There were five requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
during the period of Dec. 9, 2023 - Jan. 26, 2024.

Date Received Request Status (as of 1/26/24)

Jan. 5, 2024 A request was received from Ranga Bodla for
materials related to portable air cleaner devices.

Response provided on
Jan. 12, 2024.

Jan. 9, 2024 A request was received from Timothy Bailey for
records related to a student matter.

Response provided on
Jan. 24, 2024.

Jan. 17, 2024 A request was received from Nathan Mihelich of
the Illinois Retired Teachers Association for
information about retiring certified staff.

Response provided on
Jan. 24, 2024.

Jan. 21, 2024 A request was received from Thomas Ptacek for
records related to enrollment and residency
verification.

In progress.

Jan. 25, 2024 A request was received from Julie Spyrison for
records related to the number of elementary class
sections and class sizes.

In progress.


